
April 29, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Covina High School Pool in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Covina-Valley Unified School District, 
located at 519 E. Badillo Street, Covina, CA 91723. 

The funding would be used for the construction of a new, larger pool at Covina High School by 
the Covina-Valley Unified School District. The project will consist of demolishing their aging 
pool, construction of the new pool, new site fencing, concrete pool deck, new scoreboard, and all
new filtration equipment. The renovation of this pool will allow not only one, but two of the 
District's high schools to increase their swim programs and add water polo teams to their athletic 
programs. The pool is open year-round and utilized by the surrounding community.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Grace F. Napolitano
Member of Congress


